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Chairman, Mark Petros, on Monday June 27, 2022 at 7:00pm, called the Recreation Center Planning Workshop of 
the Sewickley Township Board of Supervisors to order as advertised in the Tribune Review on Wednesday, June 
22, 2022.  The members of the Board of Supervisors present were Mark Petros, Linda Harvey, and Bill Dull. 
 
 
Mark Petros led those present in the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 
 
Mr. Petros stated the reason for this workshop was to get the general public’s opinions and ideas regarding options 
for the Recreation Center.  There will be no decision made this evening.  Options discussed were to completely 
upgrade the current Recreation Center, demolish and rebuild on the current site of the Recreation Center, or build 
a new facility on Township owned property in Rillton. 
 
 
With no further business to come before the Board, Bill Dull made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Mark Petros.  

Voting:  Mr. Petros, Mrs. Harvey, Mr. Dull; yes.  Meeting adjourned at 8:10pm. 

 
 

 
 
 
Susan D. Leukhardt 
Secretary-Treasurer 
 
 


